
 
November 2022 

 

Dear families 

We are delighted to inform you about an upcoming visit to the school.  

Reception are currently learning about our Solar System as part of their Understanding the World topic. To 
support and enhance this learning, ‘Wonderdome’ will be visiting school. 

‘Wonderdome’ provide amazing planetarium shows that create a unique learning experience. Inside the 
dome there is specialised visual and audio equipment, giving children a truly immersive 360-degree 
experience of our solar system.  The content for each show will be customised to suit our reception classes. 

Year group: Reception  

Class: Sheffield, Salford 

Date of visit: Wednesday 30 November 

Visit contribution: £5.00 via ParentPay 

Best wishes  

 

Miss Afshan  
Assistant Principal  
 
 
 


